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Western Swimming 
Congratulations to our swimming team who 
competed last week at Dubbo. Dusty took 16 
seconds off his IM swim! Farley took 7 seconds off 
her breaststroke! Abbey and Rorie came 4th in their 
breaststroke events. Well done to all five swimmers!  
 
NAPLAN  
Our Year 3 and Year 5 students sat two of their tests 
and will complete conventions of language tomorrow 
and numeracy on Thursday. All students have tried 
their best and please remember that these tests do 
not assess all of what makes your child exceptional 
and unique.  
 
Zoomobile Incursion 
This Friday, The Animals of the Dreaming Zoomobile 
will be at Toppy Hall. The Zoomobile combines two 
aspects of Australia – native animals and the 
Dreamtime.  
Last week, a note went home, please make sure that 
you sign this and pay the $6/student by Thursday in 
a clearly named envelope. Students will walk to the 
Hall with the show starting at 10am. Lunch on Friday 
will be at 11:40am.   
 
NO Canteen 
On Thursday 21st March there will be no canteen, 
however, the Year 6 students are organising a $7 
meal deal. This day will coincide with Harmony Day, 
so the Year 6 students are going to try and bring that 
theme into their cupcakes. Orders were due today! 
 
Ride to School Day 
Thursday 4th April we will be participating in Ride to 
School and combining this with a visit to the ninja 
park and bike track. Students have been working 
towards Ride to School with their Positive Behaviour 
for Learning (PBL) tokens and have achieved it! 
They are now collecting them to go towards time at 
the bike track and ninja park. The students are very 
close to achieving this goal too! So can we please 
encourage you all to start checking bike tyres, 
brakes and helmets.  
 
Assembly 
This Friday we will be holding our fortnightly 
assembly. 1/2 will be presenting their learning at the 
assembly. A push notice went out today to parents 
of children who will be receiving an award on Friday. 

 
 
 
 
 

P&C Meeting 
This Tuesday the P&C are holding their AGM at 
5:30pm in the library. All positions will be declared 
open. Everyone is encouraged to come along. It 
would be wonderful to see new faces. 
 
Also, a reminder that the P&C are selling raffle 
tickets for their Easter raffle at the supermarket on 
Wednesday. If you can spare an hour, please let the 
school know. The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 
28th March at the Easter Hat Parade.  
 
Easter Hat Parade 
On Thursday 28th March at 9am, parents and 
grandparents are invited to the school to help 
students create their easter hats. On the day 
students will be divided into family groups to allow 
parents to help multiple children. We ask that 
children bring decorations for their hats. This year’s 
categories are: 
Small and dainty 
Recyclable 
Bright and colourful 
More information will be in next week’s newsletter.   
 
School Counsellor  
Once a fortnight we have access to the School 
Counselling Service. Nicola Johnston, our school 
counsellor, supports students by providing a 
psychological counselling, assessment and 
intervention service. She works directly with students 
to help them with issues related to learning, peer 
and family relationships, and managing emotions 
such as worry or anxiety. Attached is an information 
sheet. Please reach out to the school if you have 
any questions. 
 

Bulb Fundraiser   
Our School Representative Council (SRC) are 
holding a bulb fundraiser. Choose from a variety of 
bulbs and add a pop of COLOUR to your garden. 
Catalogues and order forms went home last week. 
Spare catalogues for family and friends can be 
picked up from the front office. Online orders will be 
available.  
 
Have a wonderful week! 
Kylie Taylor   
Principal

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 
At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 8 Term 1              18th March 2024 

mailto:wyalong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAPLAN 
13th March – 25th March 
 
Zoomobile 
22nd March 
 
Easter Hat Parade 
Thursday 28th March 
 
Easter Holiday 
Good Friday 29th March  
Easter Monday 1st April  
 
Cross Country 
Wednesday 3rd April 
 
Netball Gala Day 
Thursday 11th April 
 
Last day of Term 1 
Friday 12th April 
 
First day of Term 2 
Tuesday 30th April 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fruit Break and Breakfast Club 
Every day at around 10:15am, 
students can eat a piece of fruit 
or vegetable. Please note, it is 
simply fruit, vegetable or water. 
We encourage all students to 
pack a piece of fruit or vegetable 
in their lunch box each day.   
 
We have also started up 
breakfast club. Students can 
have cereal (weet-bix, 
cornflakes or sultana bran) or 
toast. We have gluten free and 
vegan options available too. It is 
available until 8:50am.  

 



 

  



 

 
 
 
  



 

 

CWA Cooking Competition 
Last week, Summer, Farley and Tess entered decorated cupcakes into the Bellarwi CWA cooking 

competition. The competition showcased our students’ decorating skills and creativity. 
Congratulations to Summer who placed 1st and to Farley and Tess for placing 2nd. Summer will 

now progress to the next round later this term. 
Well done girls!  

 

         

 

 

 
 

 

                      

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

           

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

          



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
  



 

 
 
 



 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


